
 

 

 

On May 1, 2017, Pueblo Water updated the computer software it uses for customer billing and 
some other business functions. This change is much needed and will help us provide you with 
superior customer service moving forward including faster response times, enhanced billing 
information, paperless billing, and online AutoPayments. As with any new way of doing 
business, we may encounter a few short-term “speed bumps” in our customer service process 
as we implement the new system. 

Your water bill will also have a new format as part of this change, so see Sample Bill to see a 
sample bill and some tips on how to take advantage of all the information it offers.  

We thank you in advance for your understanding and patience if this change causes any 

delay in our response to your telephone call or a longer than usual wait for service in our lobby 
during this transition. 

You may wish to use one of our other convenient options for paying your water bill by going to  
www.pueblowater.org and using a secure online payment method. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHANGE IS ON THE WAY- 
TO BETTER SERVE YOU! 


